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 Head Teacher:  Mrs Paula Fearn 
 

 

 

 

         23rd September 2016 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

 

School Clubs 

 

Most of the after school and lunchtime clubs have started this week; the rest will be 

starting shortly. We still have spaces on the ‘New to Sport’ after school club which for 

this term is Archery. We currently have 12 more spaces available so please let the 

school office know if you have a child in Years 2, 3 or 4 who would like to join this 

club on a Wednesday after school. 

 

New – Wildlife after school club – there is a new Wildlife club which is planned to 

start next Friday, 30
th

 September. It is open to Years 2, 3 and 4. Please let the school 

office know if your child would like to take part in this club, we have 15 spaces 

available. There is a reply slip at the end of this newsletter to drop into the office if you 

prefer. This is a cost of £1 per week for this club. 

 

Choir after school club – at present we do not have enough members to form a choir 

club, if you have a child in Years 3 or 4 who would like to do Choir on a Tuesday after 

school please let the school office know. If we then have enough interest then we will 

look at starting this club. 

 

Education City 

 

You should all have received your child’s individual log-ins for Education City where 

teachers will from time to time set homework. Please let us know if you have any issues 

logging in. If you are using an iPad, it will need a browser like Puffin Browser which is 

a free download to work. 

 

Reception parents tea and cake 

 

We had a lovely evening with the parents and children from Reception Class last night 

getting to know each other over tea and cakes. It is great to see that the children are 

settling well into our community. 

 

Pyjama Day – we had a great turn out for our Pyjama Day raising money for Cerebra. 

The amount raised was an amazing £140.00. 

 

  



C:\Users\Debbie.Wood.SMD\Downloads\Newsletter 23 09 16.docx 

Art Week 

 

Next week is Art Week at the school and we will be celebrating 50 Years of St Mary’s. 

Keep an eye on the wall at the front of the school for a new addition! 

 

Parent’s Coffee Morning 

 

There was a great turn out this morning at the Friday coffee morning, please pop in any 

Friday morning to meet new parents and enjoy a coffee. 

 

Our Thoughts - our thoughts and prayers go to Katy Skinner, Nathaniel and Jacob on 

the sad passing of their Husband and Father, James, a great man who contributed lots to 

the St Mary’s community. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 Mrs Paula Fearn 

Head Teacher 
 
 

 

 

………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

Wildlife after school Club (Friday 3.30pm until 4.15pm) 

 

 

 

My child ……………………………………………………. Year ………… 

would be interested in taking part in the Friday after school Wildlife Club 


